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Head Teacher:  Mrs J Logue 
Chair of Governors: Fr Simon Ellis 
St Margaret Mary School, Perry Common Road,  

Erdington, Birmingham B23 7AB    
Tel: 0121 464 6355 

 
Email: enquiry @stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmgtmry.bham.sch.uk 

Twitter: @StMargMaryRC 

Thought for the week: 

‘Believe in yourself and you will 

succeed.’ 

 
 
 
 
                                                       
        
 
 
                                                                                                                                                            

   
 

Friday 16th June 2023     
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 3/4 Mass 
Thank you to Miss McInerney, Mr Barton, Mrs Attwood, Miss Travers and Miss Parkes for organising our mass 
today on the theme of the ‘Sacred Heart’.  As we are aware, our Patron Saint is very much linked to this theme 
and we have enjoyed a lovely liturgy learning how to show ‘compassion and love’ in our lives.  Thank you to Fr 
Simon and Fr Leonard for supporting our Year 4 pupils today by hearing confessions in church after mass. 
 
Phonics Screening Check 
All pupils in Y1 and re-takers in Year 2 have completed all their assessments.   Well done to everyone for all 
their hard work in phonics and English this year. Thank you especially to Mrs Heslegrave for implementing our 
new scheme SSP Phonics, we have really seen the impact this year on our standards. Results of the screening 
will be sent home with end of year reports in July. 
 
Milk 
Due to a technical hitch in our school kitchen today we will not be able to offer milk from next Tuesday until our 
large fridge equipment has been repaired.  Therefore all children will have fresh cold water throughout the day 
and at snack time next week. Please do not send in any additional drinks as the children will be asked to leave 
them in their bags. 
 
Café Ceramica 
We were delighted to invite the ladies from Café Ceramica into school to hold a workshop for our Reception  
pupils on the theme of their topic ‘Animals’.  One little girl stated during the workshop that she felt like ‘an artist’.  
This is exactly the impact we want to have on our pupils with such stimulating activities underpinning our creative 
curriculum. 
 
Parents Evening 
As parents know we re-arranged  Miss McInerney’s (4M) Parents evening for Monday and Tuesday 19th and 
20th June.  If you still require to book an appointment please ring the school office. 
 
Parent Drop In 
For any other parents that missed parents evening and would like to attend a drop in, teachers will be available 
for a short meeting in the hall on Thursday 22nd June from 3– 4 pm. These meetings will be on a first come first 
served basis.  There will be an opportunity to see a sample of work. 
 
Sacramental Dates for Year 3 Parents 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the workshops this week.  We are looking forward to celebrating mass 
for Y3P ion Saturday 17th June at 11.00 am.  A reminder that pupils need to be dropped off at school by 10.00 
am and choir children to go straight to church by 10.30 am. 
 
School Photographer 
Thank you to Mrs Hannon-Dalby for organising and sorting out the school photographs.  Your proofs will arrive in 
the next week or so, please ensure all orders meet the deadline when you receive them as delays and late  
orders slow the delivery for photos down. 
 
Y6 Transition Visits 
All Year 6 pupils visit their secondary school on Wednesday 5th July.  If you haven’t had any communication 
from your child’s school yet please check with them.   
 

A remind that school is closed for a Training Day on Friday 23rd June and the final day of the 
school term is Friday 21st July at 3.00 pm. 

 
 

Many thanks for your continued support and co-operation.    

Mrs J Logue  

For the abolition of torture 

We pray that the international community may commit in a concrete way to 

ensuring the abolition of torture and guarantee support to victims and their 

families.  

            The Pope's Monthly Intentions for June 2023 
Prayer of the Month          

Hail Mary 

Learning Corner 

Diary Dates              

After school clubs:                        

 Monday Y2/Y6         

Tuesday Y3/Y4             

Thursday  No clubs  

Y3T Swimming on  

Tuesday  20th June 

Swimming  for Y4B 

Wednesday 21st June 

School is closed 

on Friday 23rd 

June for Teacher 

Training day 

 

 We ask Mary  to      

intercede for us 

as we pray the 

Rosary. 
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Attendance Notice Board 

It is vital that your child is on time and in school every day, unless 

there is a medical reason for them not being here. If your child is off 

school and we  haven’t seen them, you may receive a visit from my-

self, Mr Mulligan or   Mr Barton as part of our Safe and Well checks. 

Please remember that our children have a right to an education - this 

is laid out in UNICEF’s Article 28 - A Right to an 

Education. 

 

Our overall attendance: 95%   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS THIS WEEK:  

EYFS Attendance = 95% Y1 Attendance = 98% 

Y2 Attendance = 94%    Y3 Attendance= 96%  

Y4 Attendance  = 96%        Y5 Attendance = 98% 

Y6 Attendance = 90% 

Article of the Week 

  Article 11  - Exploring   

Articles 

Devon, Annabel, Vienna,  

Xavier Y-S, Daniel F and  

Muhammed. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Coates and the ECO Council are looking forward to welcoming children to 

their Cake Sale on Thursday.  Alternatives for children with allergies will be 

on sale too!    All Cakes/goods are 50p each. 

Snippets of news  from 

our School Parliament 

Good attendance at St Margaret Mary means being 

in school at least 95% of the time [180-190 days] 

 

Many thanks to our Altar 

Servers, Readers and          

Offertory helpers in Mass     

today. 

Aurelia, Alan, Mary, 

Gloryanne, Anashe, Jacob, 

Rosie, Haniel, Eva, Richard, 

Valentina G, Chimamanda 

and Amara. 

Assembly 

Awards: 

Gospel Virtues Good Work   Achievement 

Nursery Maranata Aria-Rose Arad 

Reception Mmesoma & Devon Halle & Runako Eden & David O 

Year One Yanet & Geraldine Alfie & Wiktoria Tienna & Richelle 

Year Two Lillian & Emmanuel Jacob & Akiel Alicja & Alisha 

Year Three Raeena & Sana Sahara & Ta’Jae James & Harley 

Year Four Kacper O & Emily-Grace David K-E & Damon Joshua & Denis 

Year Five Kaitlyn & Elizabeth Grayson &  Karina Antony & Mateusz 

Year Six Zuhayra & Sesuna Chimamanda & Zion Ebele & Ymad 


